Heldenfels, Leane

R _ I
From: jian Xu <j } ;
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 7:45 PM
To: Hale, John
Cc: Heldenfels, Leane; Yaguo Wang
Subject: Re: FW: Board of Adjustment Application
- HiJohn,

Yes it is almost impossible to move the shed without breaking it at this moment considering how it was built and also
the surroundings. | need variance for the 1 foot and 2 inches move request. We really appreciate that you send people
again to double check the size and location. We are so satisfy for all your service and help.

Thanks!

Regards,
Jian & Yaguo

On Mon, Jan 26, 2015 at 2:56 PM, Hale, John <Jochn.Hale@austintexas.gov> wrote:

> Hello Leane and Jian,

>

> | just wanted to confirm that everyone was on the same page regarding the variance request. As indicated on the
powerpoint and Officer Union's measurements a variance of up to 1 foot and 2 inches is requested?
>

> Thank you,

>

>

> John Hale

> Code Investigator — West District

> City of Austin, Code Department

> P:512-974-6087| E: john.hale@austintexas.gov “Preserving Austin’s

> Quality of Life”

> From: jian Xu [mailto:jz20000cn@gmail.com]

> Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 11:13 AM

> To: Heldenfels, Leane

> Cc: Yaguo Wang; Hale, John

> Subject: Re: FW: Board of Adjustment Application

>

> Here is the attachment.

>

>O0n Mon, Jan 26, 2015 at 11:12 AM, jian Xu <jz20000cn@gmail.com> wrote:
>> Morning Leane,

>>

>> | attached a ppt file including proof and pictures to support our
>> variance application.



